
 

  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

    
Circular 30, 2024 - 25                                                                                                       

 
Dear Students and Parents,                                                                      November 23, 2024 

 

CLASSES VI & VII 
 

We are pleased to inform you that Classes VI and VII will have Open Book Exam 

for FA - III. During this exam, you are permitted to use your textbooks.                   

You must be thorough with the portions and should know how to answer            

the questions convincingly and clearly with the help of the textbook. 
 

The exam will be conducted as per the schedule. The question paper                     

will be given 10 minutes before the commencement of the exam. This is to        

help you enhance your writing skills, enabling you to respond accurately           

and legibly on the answer. Students who score below 50 percentage of marks       

in this exam will be considered not eligible to be promoted to the next class.                      

Best of luck in your preparations! Inform your parents about this.  
 

Information - On examination days, school will be up to 3·00 pm for                                                                                             

Classes VI & VII. 

                            

              

            Brother Sanil Tharayil 
            Principal  
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